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 LAFCO OF SANTA CLARA COUNTY 

PREFACE 

SPECIAL DISTRICTS SERVICE REVIEW 

P R E FAC E  
Prepared for the Local Agency Formation Commission of Santa Clara County (LAFCO), this report is a service review of providers of various miscellaneous services around the County.  A service review is defined as a state-required comprehensive study of services within a designated geographic area—in this case, Santa Clara County.  This service review focuses on six local agencies that provide recreation and park, lighting, vector control, transit/transportation, cemetery and memorial services within Santa Clara County.  Each district is the only special district provider of its respective services in the County. 

CC OO NN TT EE XX TT   LAFCO of Santa Clara County is required to prepare this service review by the Cortese-Knox-Hertzberg Local Government Reorganization Act of 2000 (Government Code §56000, et seq.), which took effect on January 1, 2001.  The service review examines services provided by public agencies whose boundaries and governance are subject to LAFCO.   
CC RR EE DD II TT SS   The authors extend their appreciation to those individuals at many agencies that provided planning and financial information and documents used in this report.  The local agencies have provided a substantial portion of the information included in this report. Each local agency provided budgets, financial statements, various plans, and responded to questionnaires. The service providers provided interviews covering workload, staffing, facilities, regional collaboration, and service challenges.   Santa Clara LAFCO Executive Officer, Neelima Palacherla, who was assisted by Dunia Noel (LAFCO Analyst) and Emmanuel Abello (LAFCO Clerk), provided project direction and review. Steve Borgstrom, at the Santa Clara County Planning Office, prepared maps. The Technical Advisory Committee, composed of LAFCO Commissioners Margaret Abe-Koga and Linda J. LeZotte, appointed by LAFCO; and Santa Clara Valley Water District Board Member Patrick Kwok and Saratoga Fire Protection District Fire Commissioner Eugene Zambetti, appointed by the Santa Clara County Special Districts Association, provided input and guidance during the review process. This report was prepared by Policy Consulting Associates, LLC, and was co-authored by Jennifer Stephenson and Oxana Wolfson.   




